
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: [webform_submission:source-title]
Date: Monday, 11 May 2020 1:49:00 PM

 
 

From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au
<noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Monday, 4 May 2020 8:09 PM
To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Webform submission from: [webform_submission:source-title]
 

 
Submitted on Mon, 04/05/2020 - 20:08
Submitted by: Anonymous
Submitted values are:
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission
First Name:
Last Name:
Name Withheld: Yes
Email: 
Suburb/Town & Postcode: South Penrith
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file]
Submission: I believe that the Penrith lakes are unique to Penrith and that they should be kept as
is. I don’t think they should be built over to make more houses or businesses as it will destroy
the peacefulness and tranquility of the area

URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/draftplans/exhibition/draft-amendment-penrith-
lakes-sepp
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